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Parent Governor Vacancy
Dear Parent/Carer

The Three Counties Academy Trust has a Local Governing Body which oversees the two local primary schools, St Peters, Bromyard and Bredenbury Primary School.
Our current Parent Governor representing St Peters, Gemma Cartwright, has served her term of office and, although she is willing to continue in post at this time, we are obliged to notify parents and carers should anyone else wish to put themselves forward for consideration.

Parent Governors have a specific interest in the school which provides unique and valuable input at board level. All parents/carers with children enrolled in our school on the nomination closing date are eligible. 

The Local Governing Body usually meets termly and is kept up to date with curriculum, pupil numbers, staffing, safeguarding, building maintenance and general information regarding the two primary schools. 
No specific qualifications are required for the post; the most important thing is to have commitment to make a positive and active contribution to the Local Governing Body; this will inevitably include some out of hours/evening meetings. Training is available for all governors and there is an expectation that those new to school governance will complete free induction training, as well as any other training that may be required throughout the year at no personal cost.
The closing date for applications is Friday September 20th 2024

If you wish to find out more about the position, I can forward more information if you contact me:
Email: ehall@bredenbury.hereford.sch.uk 
Or contact the School on 01885 483237 who will pass on a message.

Yours faithfully,

Elaine Hall
Clerk to the Local Governing Body, Three Counties Academy Trust
